
 

 

CC Meeting Minutes 3-22-2023 - Final  1 

 
 
         Salisbury Conservation Commission 

        Meeting Summary 
       March 22, 2023 

  
 

 
Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Bill MacDuffie, Member Present 
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman 
Cheryl Bentley, Secretary 

Absent Kathleen Doyle, Member Present 
Absent Sarah John, Member 

 
Present 
 

Visitors:  Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee.  
 
Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.  
 
Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed the February 22, 2023 draft meeting minutes.  
Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the minutes without changes.  Member Kathleen 
Doyle seconded that motion.  All voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business - Discussion on whether anyone had received information from DES on VRAP training.  
Member Kathleen Doyle said she had not heard anything but would reach out to DES to find out if any 
dates have been set. 
 
Member Kathleen Doyle asked Chairman Dave Kelly if he had spoken with Town Administrator, April 
Rollins, regarding Conservation Commission’s request that Michael Rossetti and Paula Munier Lee be 
sworn in as Conservation members by the Selectmen?  Chairman Dave Kelly indicated that he left a 
message for April Rollins, but had not heard back.  Chairman Dave Kelly said he would follow-up on 
it.  Member Kathleen Doyle reiterated that they both needed to be approved by the Selectmen and 
then sworn in before they could be voting members. 
    
New Business - Michael Rossetti asked members to allow him to speak about shoreland overlay 
district or watershed overlay districts.  Mr. Rossetti indicated that a number of towns in the Lakes 
region have formalized overlay districts in conjunction with their zoning ordinances, stating that it 
offers additional protection for environmentally fragile areas.  Members discussed the zoning 
ordinances already in place in Salisbury.  Mr. Rossetti said this would be a fine tuning to the existing 
zoning rules.  Members asked if Mr. Rossetti had samples of other towns that had these overlays in 
place.  Mr. Rossetti shared a power point paper version of examples of types of overlay district 
provisions and a copy of the Town of Sanbornton Zoning Ordinance for Shorefront District.  Members 
indicated they would want to research it more. 
 
Mail - Plant literature mailer received.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 26, 2023. 
 
Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn, Member Sarah John seconded 
that motion, all voted in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by: 
Kathleen Doyle  
 
_________________________________________ 
Dave Kelly, Chairman 

 


